
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 
 March 13, 2001 
 
 
 
H. James Krueger, Administrator 
Oregon Appraiser Certification and Licensure Board 
21 Labor and Industries Building 
350 Winter Street, NE 
Salem, OR 97310 
 
Dear Mr. Krueger: 
 

Thank you for providing us a copy of the proposed changes to Chapter 161, Sections 025-
0060(9), 002-0000, and 025-0060 of the Oregon Administrative Rules. We reviewed the 
proposed changes and did not find any potential conflicts with Title XI of the Financial 
Institutions Reform, Recovery, and Enforcement Act of 1989, as amended, or the Appraisal 
Subcommittee Policy Statements. We appreciate the opportunity to review the proposed changes.  

 
  Sincerely, 
 
 
 
  Ben Henson 
    Executive Director 


